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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 16 June 2014 (the 

“Announcement”) in connection with the Disposal.  Unless otherwise defined, terms used in 

this announcement have the same meanings as used in the Announcement.  

 

The Board noted certain press reports alleging that the workers at the Zhongshan factory of 

the Group have gone on strike.  It was alleged that the workers have to enter into new labour 

service contracts as a result of the Disposal thereby adversely affecting their accrued welfare 

and benefits, and that there was a delay in the payment of the wages to the workers.   

 

The Company would like to inform its shareholders, the investors and the public that the 

issue has been resolved and normal production operation at the Zhongshan factory of the 

Group has resumed.  The Company would further like to clarify that the allegation that the 

workers have to enter into new labour service contracts as a result of the Disposal is incorrect 

and inaccurate as under the Disposal, the existing contracts of the workers with the Disposed 

Subsidiaries will remain intact and their accrued welfare and benefits will not be affected.  

The Company would like to state further that it has always paid the wages of its workers on 

time.        

 

Shareholders and investors are reminded to exercise caution when dealing in the 

securities of the Company.     

 

By order of the Board of 

Lerado Group (Holding) Company Limited 
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